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Kaw Nation Letter To The City Of Lawrence

December 13, 2020

On October 11, 2020, project Co-leader Pauline Sharp presented to the
Kaw Nation General Council, updating them on our project and offering

some possible actions that they might take regarding the Big Red Rock.

Following the presentation, Kaw citizens overwhelmingly voted in favor
of making a formal request for the return of the Sacred Red Rock. The
attached letter was drafted by the Kaw Nation Tribal Council and
outlines the requests. This formal letter was sent to Lawrence City
Commissioners and Douglas County Commissioners on November 30,
2020.

The Between the Rock and a Hard Place team fully supports this letter
and will work closely with the Kaw Nation, the City of Lawrence and
Douglas County to carefully plan a process that brings our communities
together to reflect and address the many issues and opportunities

expressed init.
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<« Pauline Sharp as Chief Lucy, fi... Canoeing to the Confluence —

POWERED BY SQUARESPACE.
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